
ST. MONTFORT SR. SECONDARY SCHOOL, BHOPAL 
 

SMS/CIR/2016-17/          Dt: 27thOct, 2016 
Dear Parents,  

 
Greetings from St. Montfort Senior Secondary School, Bhopal. 

 
First of all let me wish you all a very happy Diwali 

 
1. As you know we will be having our sports day on 30

th
 Nov for Nursery to 2

nd
. 1

st
 December for 3

rd
 to VI and 

2
nd

  December for classes VII to XII .Kindly be free on those days of your wards participation .As it is our 

policy that 100% students will be participating in one or the other items .Kindly do not ask for any exemption. 

2. From 2
nd

 to 15
th
  November school timing  for classes Nursery to 2

nd
 will be from 7:15 am to 1:00 pm 3

rd
 to v 

will be7:15am to 1:15pm and  from 16
th
 Nov to 30

th
 Nov it will be half an hour later i.e   starting time will be 

7:45 am and school will get over also accordingly.  

3. We have made slight change in the Diwali holidays i.e now it will be from 28
th
 Oct to 1

st
 Nov 2016 and the 

school will re-open on 2
nd

 Nov 2016. 

4. Though we will be having practices for the annual sports but it will not affect their regular classes. Regular 

classes will go on as usual .Once again wishing you all a Very HAPPY DIWALI AND LOTS OF GOD’S 

BLESSINGS. 

Sincerely for the cause of education  

 

 

Bro. T. Alex.  

 

Principal 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 


